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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

September 11, 1974

-~

Deé,r Mr. Lichtensteiger:

Thank you for your letter of August 29, 1974,
to Phil Buchen concerning New York City's
public transit system.

We appreciate your interest in writing about
this important matter and have forwarded

your letter to the Department of Transportation
for further consideration. You will be hearing
from them soon. ‘

Sincerely,

B D

Michael Raoul-Duval
Associate Director
Domestic Council

Mr. Frank Lichtensteiger
230 East 88th
New York, New York 10028

cc: Phil Buchen J
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THE WHITE HouUsE
WASHINGTON

9/3/74 - checked with
Roland Elliott's office to see
where this should be routed.
Jim Holmes will call.

9/4/74 - Jim advises that
this should be sent to Mike Duval,










Second Avenue Subway:
Do We Really Need It?

To the Editor: .

The City of St. Louis has had the
courage to scrap $721,000 and nind
years’ worth of planning a subway and
mass-transit system. Realizing they
were erring, they decided to rethink
their needs. Does New York City have-

the rAliranae tn eathials sha o9 2.

Second Avenue subway. Itushould re-
view its cost and completion date, ex- -
plain why it rejects other alternatives,
solicit and reply to reaction. In the
absence of this, I hope the city will,
JOEL HarNETT
New York March 20, 1974
The writer is chairman of the board of
trustees, The City Club of New York.
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